
Cleanliness Drive at Tlawng river 

On 3rd March, 2022 (Thursday) 37 volunteers and 6 Programme Officers of the NSS PUC Unit 

carried out Cleanliness Drive at Tlawng river. Plastics and waste materials (non-biodegradable) 

from the riverside were picked up and collected by the volunteers who covered a few kilometers. 

The wastes collected from the riverside were disposed at a nearby dumping ground.   

  



 

 



 



 

 

 


